THE PRESERVE ON ANASTASIA ISLAND NEWSLETTER September 2023



Saturday, August 12 Lieutenant Commander George B. Greer, Jr. passed away: He was Vice President of the Board of Directors for many years.

<u>Friday, September 1:</u> The clubhouse will be open for business. Note: The pool will be closed until 3:30pm due to chemicals being used from pressure washing.

Monday, September 4 is Labor Day: The office will be closed Monday in observance of the holiday.

Wednesday, September 6: The Board meeting will be held at 6pm in the Preserve clubhouse. All owners are welcome to attend.

<u>Friday, September 22 "Back to School Night":</u> From 6pm - 8pm in the Preserve Clubhouse! BYOB and your favorite "school days" snack!! ALL residents are invited.

<u>Saturday, September 30 Another Community Yard Sale (from 8am - 2pm):</u> We will be hosting the yard sale (weather permitting) and have invited Sunset Point to join us.

<u>Friendly Reminder:</u> Please be courteous to the downstairs neighbors as any pounding on the floors or loud music can be heard.

Back to School: The school year has begun. Be extra cautious while driving.

Kathy Sutton